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RE: Acceptance to Glenwood Springs High School for the 2017-2018 school year 

To Whom it may concerns: 

As Principal of Glenwood Springs High School, I have reviewed your Rotary Youth Exchange application 

and hereby accept you as a full time student for the coming academic year of 2017-2018. 

The first day of school is September 5. Class registration will take place the week before school. You will 

be 17 on the first day of school. I see that you have attended 2 years of high school already and you will 

be registered in 11th grade classes at our school. Depending on your class preparation in the subject and 

your educational goals, you may be able to register for more basic or more advanced classes. It will be 

best to arrive the week before school begins to register for classes with our counseling office. 

All exchange students study the "Fundamentals of American Democracy" among the 8 classes required 

during each of the 2 semesters. Exchange students are also required to take at least 1 English class each 

semester. We offer math and science courses at all levels as well as French and Spanish language. Our 

school system permits students to enroll in elective courses in areas of interest to them including music, 

fine arts, speech and drama, business (DECA), technology, physical education, social sciences, 

journalism, and service learning (elementary education). 

You can learn more-about our classes on our website http://rfsd.k12.co.us. We have a full complement 

of sports teams during each of the 3 sports seasons for boys and girls. You are welcome to consider 

participation in these sports activities as well as extracurricular clubs and programs at the school, 

including an annual school play, student government, and various service clubs. Exchange students are 

most successful and happy when they participate in many school activities. 

We look forward to welcoming you to our school. We have enjoyed educating exchange students for 

many years. We trust that you will have a solid academic and cultural experience here in Glenwood 

Springs and our high school. 

Sincerely;· 

Principal 


